
Dear Friends, 

As we step into 2025, we are thrilled to celebrate a remarkable milestone: the 100th anniversary of the National Bar 
Association! This centennial is not only a time to reflect on achievements over the past century but also an opportunity to 
pave the way for their future.

To mark this special year, we invite each of you to help us reach an exciting fundraising goal during our LEAP INTO LAW 
Giving Campaign: Ask ten friends, family members, church members, book club friends, gym buddies, and colleagues to 
contribute $100 - and don't forget your spouse too! Together, this effort can significantly impact our mission to enhance 
financial support for aspiring law students.

Contributions from this campaign will support the National Association of Bench and Bar Spouses (NABBS), which benefits 
the NBA by providing scholarships to underrepresented and high-achieving law students through the Dorothy Atkinson 
Legal (DAL) Education Scholarship program. NABBS is a 501(c)(3) tax-deductible entity.

Your gift matters now more than ever. Every contribution, big or small, allows us to expand our scholarship program and 
make a lasting difference. Make your one-time donation, or multiply your impact by creating that team of ten to support 
deserving law students.

The LEAP INTO LAW Giving Campaign runs from January 1st to March 1st. Time is of the essence—your team of ten, with 
$100 donations, will help us make a meaningful impact.

Thank you for your support!

Donations can be made online through our website www.nabbsinc.org or mail a check made payable to NABBS 
Foundation to: NABBS Foundation, P.O. Box 6220, River Forest, IL 60305.
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